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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  After School Sports Clubs (Y1-Y6), 
Times Table Rock Stars (Y3-Y6), Marchants Hill Residential Trip (Y5), Christmas Events,  
Y1 & Y2 Performance, Christmas Nativity (Rec), Nursery Christmas Party 

 
Dear all 
 
On Tuesday we had a fabulous music event with instrumentalist and vocal performances 
from many of our pupils. You will find a few photographs on the website here: 
https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/december_2024/701917 As ever, many 
thanks to Mrs Martin for her hard work and dedication in putting on an enjoyable event, 
and also in delivering such high-quality music lessons as part of our curriculum.  
 
We are in full festive mode here at school and are very much looking forward to all the 
events we have taking place in the build up to the Christmas Holidays. We sent a guide 
to all that is to come yesterday.  See the list of Christmas Events on the next page as a 
reminder. 
 
As you know, we are holding our annual Highworth Friends Christmas event next Friday 
from 2.20pm (you can collect children from their classrooms at this time or at any time 
up to 3.20pm). We would like to be able to offer you and the children opportunities to 
take part in activities such as a Santa’s Workshop, a raffle, tombola, gift buying, games 
and refreshments. 
 
Sadly, it is currently looking like all of this may not be possible due to a lack of volunteer 
helpers. We desperately need volunteers to run a stall between14:30 – 15:30 and 15:30 
to 16:30. 
 
If you are able to offer any help, or have a friend or family member that could, please fill 
in the volunteer sign up document by visiting:  https://volunteersignup.org/FLY7J or 
email Highworth Friends directly at HighworthFriends@gmail.com 
 
Best wishes for a happy weekend 
 
Clare Pankhania  
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ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  99.3% 

(CLASS 3H) 

EXCELLENT 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

93.9% 

  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 
 

Wednesday 11th December 
2.15pm: Reception Performance to 
Parents 
 

Friday 13th December 
Mufti Day – bring a donation for the 
Winter Fayre 
 

2.30pm to 5pm: PTA Winter Fayre  
 

 

Christmas Events 
 

Wednesday 11th December at 2.15pm: 
Reception performance to parents and carers; Tickets are required (maximum 2 per family)  
 

Friday 13th December from 2.30pm to 5pm: 
PTA Winter Fayre; Parents and carers can collect their children from the classroom at 2.20pm if they 
wish.   
 

Mufti Day - bring a donation for the Winter Fayre 
 

Sunday 15th December from 6.30pm: 
School choir performing at St Francis Church  
 

Monday 16th December at 1.45pm and Tuesday 17th December at 2pm:  
Key Stage 1 (years 1 and 2) performance to parents and carers; Tickets are required (maximum 2 per 
family)  
 

Tuesday 17th December (10:45am & 2.30pm): 
Nursery Stay & Play Session with parents and carers in Nursery classroom; Christmas craft activities 
and songs - invitations for allocated sessions have already been sent out  
 

Wednesday 18th December: 
Christmas Lunch; order by the end of Thursday 12th December; All children (and staff!) may wear 
Christmas jumpers  
 

Thursday 19th December (pm): 
Christmas Parties; a visit to see Mr Marvel in the hall followed by games and food in classrooms; 
children may come to school in party clothes, but these must be suitable for a school day including 
break time and lunch time outside; please send a SMALL plate of party food that is clearly named. 
Children will have eaten lunch as usual so just a couple of items please  
 

Friday 20th December at 9am: 
Year 5 Christmas Assembly performance; parents and carers of pupils in Year 5 only invited to 
attend; tickets not required, but space allows maximum of 2 people per family  
 

End of Term – school finishes at 2.15pm 



 

PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

       

 

 

 

          Story 

 a message that tells the particulars of an act or occurrence or course of events; presented 

in writing or drama or cinema or as a radio or television program 

"his narrative was interesting"; "Disney's stories entertain adults as well as children"; 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘story’ in BSL 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - story 

 

PTA NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/story


 

Christmas services and activities at 

St Francis Church Terriers, Amersham Road, High Wycombe 

 

It is so easy to get caught up in the busyness of the Christmas season and to 

spend our time rushing around buying presents, decorating the house and 

preparing special food and to forget the true message of this special season. 

Why not make some time and space to reflect on what Christmas is really all 

about, the birth of the Christ child, and join us at St. Francis church for our 

special Christmas services. 

 

Saturday 7th December – Make Decorations and enjoy a cup of tea and some 

cake at St. Francis Church Hall 2pm to 4pm 

 

Sunday 15th December - 9 Lessons and Carols Service at 6.30pm 

        With Highworth School choir. 

 

Saturday 21st Christingle Service at 4.00pm – come and support the Children’s 

Society and make a Christingle to take away with you.  

 

Tuesday 24th December – Crib service at 4.00pm – hear the story of the birth of 

a special baby over 2000 years ago.  

 

Tuesday 24th December Midnight Mass at 11.30pm – the first communion 

service of Christmas day. 

 

Wednesday 25th December Christmas morning service at 10.00am 

 

Do join us.  All welcome. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


